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We now have an additional alerts/document viewer integration with PowerSchool.

Alerts/document viewer integrations set program-specific flags in PowerSchool when

students have a complete, currently effective document in SameGoal, and they enable

staff to view students’ documents directly in PowerSchool by clicking on the program

flag.

This additional integration uses PowerSchool’s API, which does not require MFA. Because

of this, if districts that use MFA are experiencing issues with their current integration, we

recommend switching to this additional PowerSchool integration as it is compatible with

PowerSchool’s enhanced UI.

Instructions to set up this new integration can be found on our technical guide.


